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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

Lt. 19th December,1958.

Dear Sir,

We have in the past had occasion to draw
attention to serious delays in the receipt of
reports from Manila and had sincerely hoped that
with your new organisation such delays would not
occur again. My attention has, however, again
been drawn to the lack of reports ahd answers to
enquiries made to you.

The delays of such cases are listed on the
attached sheet.

I need hardly tell you that this state of
affairs is very disappointing to us. I am sure
you are aware of the difficulties and inconvenience
which are caused by the delay in the receipt of
reports and replies to letters and I must request
once again that you deal with the present cases
and all future cases without delay. I must also
request that you acknowledge receipt of this letter
by return.

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

E.R. Sanderson Esq.,
MANITA.
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